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From:Sheila Houlgrave
Sent:Wed, 13 Nov 2019 15:45:22 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support for Application 2019/0366/FUL - New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

A new Aldi store is definitely needed in Skelmersdale the one in the Concourse is not big 
enough anymore its very small & does not stock a vast amount. I only live 4 miles away 
but now I travel to the Burscough store which is a lot further to travel because it is a nicer 
store. I support the new plans for Aldi to be built.

Yours,

Sheila Houlgrave
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